
My name is Jonathan Trusty. I attended Temple Christian Academy from the seventh grade 
through my junior year of high school, and in that time, I made countless friends and memories 
all while receiving an education that I believe to be superior to what I would have received at a 
public institution. The teachers were extremely knowledgeable and personable while 
maintaining a “no child left behind” type attitude. Entering college, I felt extremely confident 
and prepared thanks to the skills and knowledge I learned during my time at TCA. Since I’ve 
been in college, I often find myself looking back with a sense of gratitude at my time spent at 
the Christian school. The atmosphere was always welcoming and the people were kind. It was 
never a question whether or not the teachers cared for you. They made it clear through their 
actions and efforts that they wanted to see every student succeed and were willing to work to 
make sure every student received the best education possible. If you were struggling 
academically, they were willing to sacrifice their personal time in order to give you the 
necessary help. If you were having a bad day, they would go the extra mile to make sure you 
were alright. Attending TCA helped me grow as both a student and a person, and I don’t believe 
I would be in the position I am today without the guidance and education I received throughout 
my years of attendance.  


